
Minutes of the CKS/E Board Meeting on June 11th, 2020 

 

The June 11th CKS/E Board meeting was held as a special meeting only to discuss 

time-sensitive issues, including the idea of holding an outdoor meeting in July to see if 

that will work for the short-term. 

The Board has decided to hold both the July 9th Project Request meeting and the 

Board meeting at West Laurel Park near the large shelter.  The Project Request meeting 

will be held at 6:30 pm, with the Board meeting following immediately after at 7 pm.  

Please bring your own chairs or whatever you would like to sit on.  In the event of 

inclement weather, these meetings will be moved to July 16th in the same location. 

- Becky Englebright, Secretary 


